Alberta water quality reports now available online
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Albertans can now track their communities’ drinking water plants through a provincial government website launched Wednesday. 

The site includes reports outlining water quality, offering information on turbidity and chemicals. The government had promised to make the information publicly accessible when it unveiled its water management strategy four years ago.

Alberta Environment regulates roughly 550 municipal systems, which serve more than 80 per cent of the province’s population. 

“Drinking water quality is an important issue for Albertans,” Environment Minister Rob Renner said. “The government of Alberta wants to make these reports more accessible to Albertans to show them we take this issue as seriously as they do.”
 
The drinking water website can be viewed at www.environment.gov.ab.ca/water/dwq/regulated
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